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Message from the Head Teacher 

VALUE OF THE MONTH 

WISDOM 

“Wisdom is more precious than rubies; 
nothing you desire can compare with 

her.” 

Proverbs 3:15 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

It was an enormous pleasure to be part of the Storridge Music and 

Literary Festival this week as we hosted a concert for local 

musicians called 'Music for All'.   A small school choir performed on 

their own and with an adult choir, Cradley Singers.  The children 

were amazing, and I was extremely proud of them all. 

It looks as if the Summer may be here at long last although it may 

not be for long.  We have been issued with a yellow heat warning 

and must therefore take some precautions.  

Please can you ensure that children have their PE kit, hat, 30+ 

Factor suncream (if you do not have 12 hour cream) and a refillable 

water bottle in school.  We will provide some activities in the shade 

at lunchtime and restrict some activities eg. football.  We may 

change the timetable around so that children do PE in the morning. 

Please enjoy the lovely weather while it lasts and have a wonderful 

weekend. 

God Bless, 

Mrs Jones 

mailto:admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk
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School Calendar 

June 

Wednesday 26 - Class 4 Welcome Wednesday  

Friday 28 - Y4, 5 & 6 to football and netball tournament at Ledbury Primary School 

Friday 28 - 3.00pm FoCS Ice Cream Sales 

Saturday 29 - Village Summer Fair 

 

July 

Tuesday 2 - Classes 1 & 2 to All Things Wild 

Tuesday 2 - Y5 to Dyson Perrins Taster Morning 

Wednesday 3 - Y4, 5 & 6 to Herefordshire School Games 

Thursday 4 - Y5 to The Chase Athletics Day 

Friday 5 - Non-uniform Day in exchange for tombola prizes 

Tuesday 9 - Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies production 

Wednesday 10 - Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies production 

Thursday 11 - Y5 Taster Day at JMHS 

Thursday 11 - Nursery’s Teddy Bears Picnic 

Friday 12 - 3.00pm Summer Fair 

Friday 12 - Reports go home 

Tuesday 16 - Move Up Day 

Tuesday 16 - Class 5 to Bar Limon 

Wednesday 17 - Multi Skills 

Wednesday 17 - Year 6, parents and staff rounders and BBQ 

Thursday 18 - Talent Show 

Friday 19 - Year 6 Leavers Service 

Friday 19 - End of Term 



 

                Attendance 

Well done to Spruce Class who have had 95.91% attendance this week! 

They get to look after Alfie the Attendance Bear next week.  Please can 

we remind parents that arrivals after 8.45am are counted as late and arrivals after 

8.55am once registers close count as a missed morning session and are 

included in attendance figures. 

 

Maple Class  85.71%    Whole school  90.09% 

Sycamore Class  92.76% 

Birch Class   85.56% 

Spruce Class   95.91% 

Oak Class    90.00% 

 
School Lunches 

This is the menu for school lunches this term.  Please order for your child on 

School Money.  All orders need to be placed by midnight on Wednesday for the 

following week. 



Housepoint Tracker 

 

Masefield 

141 

 

Shaw  

157 

 

Elgar 

133 

NEWS 

Summer term is always a busy one for FoCS!  

This Friday and next Friday Cass will be selling ice creams after school.  Don’t 
forget your change!  

 

Next week is Cradley Village Summer Fair, where FoCS has a stall and will 
represent the school.  We’d really appreciate some help thorough the day to 
supervise the stall, and chat to people who are interested in what we do.  If you’re 
able to give 30mins or an hour to help out, please get in touch with Kirstie, Lucy or 
Cass.  

 

We have the summer fair fast approaching on 12th July, but before that on Friday 
5th July, it’s non-uniform day in exchange for tombola prizes for the school 
summer fair.  We’d appreciate donations of bottles, boxed chocolate, new, 
unwanted toys and smellies.  

 

The school summer fair is always lots of fun, and in order to provide so many 
activities, we really need volunteers to help out.  If you’re able to, please contact 
Lucy, Cass or the office.  

We’re also very welcoming of any sponsorship to help fund the cost of the fair.  If 
you’re able to help personally, or through a business we’d be very grateful. 

 

Thanks go already to Gilder Environmental Ltd, who have sponsored part of the 
cost of the inflatables.  

 

Kirstie, Lucy and Cass  



 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY AWARDS 

HAZEL CLASS  

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Philip 

Harriet for her amazing knowledge of under the sea creatures in activities 

this week. 

Harrison for being a superstar on the field during lunchtime this week. 

MAPLE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Imogen 

Ezra for having such a great week. 

Mia for her fantastic writing in English. 

Ruby for learning to ride her bike. 

SYCAMORE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Billy and Ayvah 

Ayvah for respecting and taking pride in our outdoor area and tidying up 

after using it. 

Bella for her progression in reading. 

BIRCH CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Kai 

Beth for taking such a pride in her symmetry work in Maths. 

Kenny for being so persistent in his English poetry work. 

SPRUCE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Geni 

Summer for her continuing determination to improve.  

Neve for a consistent positive learning attitude. 

OAK CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Joseph 

Ruby for being willing, polite and courteous at football club. 

Toby for helping to disseminate cricket skills. 

HEAD TEACHER 

AWARD 

Stan S, Johnny, Poppy, Gilby, Beth, Nevaeh, Sophie D, George and Jake 
for an amazing performance at the Music For All Concert. 

Freddie for immersing himself in other cultures by learning to count in 
different languages. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAZEL NEWS 

Our PE session this week was based upon the waves of the sea. The children 

had to try and move the parachute to match the type of wave they were shown. 

The rough, stormy sea was their favourite as they shook the parachute up and 

down as fast as they could. We finished the session with some sea themed 

songs and rhymes, moving around the parachute in different ways. 

Katrina helped the children create their own fish bowls on Tuesday. They got to 

practice their scissor skills as they cut out various shapes and then using their 

own imaginations, placed them where they wanted. It was lovely to see so 

many individual creations, that the children happily talked about. 

Small groups of children played an under the sea memory game with Kelley on 

Wednesday, that involved matching two pictures the same, to find winning 

pairs. Everyone was great at naming each of the sea creatures and watched 

closely as their friends turned their cards over. There were smiles all round for 

those that managed to find a matching pair. 

Thursday, was a lovely sunny day and the nursery children spent pretty much 

the whole day playing outside. Lauren had put up a small camping tent and 

everyone had great fun role playing and remembering their own camping expe-

riences. They built camp fires, lay out picnics and made beds to sleep in - the 

only thing missing was the marshmallows!! They did however enjoy a well de-

served ice cold lolly at the end of the day. 

Friday is welly walk day and this morning we all headed down into forest school 

to look at the sizes of objects. The children were set a task to search for some-

thing big and something small - which they were all amazing at. They then had 

to try and put all of the objects into size order, starting with the smallest and 

working their way up to the biggest. 



Maple Class 

Maple Class have dived right in to their new topic ‘On the 

Beach’.  They’ve been creating collages, singing songs and role 

playing. 



Birch Class 

Birch Class enjoying 

a snack which is 

given during the 

Jewish New Year, 

Rosh Hashanah. 

Apple and honey 

which symbolises the 

sweet New Year 

each Jewish person 

hopes lies ahead. 



Spruce Class 

In Computing this week, 

Spruce Class have been 

creating their own 

animations using Stop 

Motion. 

In RE they have 

been finding out 

about Hajj (the 5th 

pillar of Islam) and 

the pilgrimage to 

Mecca.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 








